Financial Policy (Adopted AGM: October 2011)

1. Members of the Coordinating Committee shall be authorized to make purchases pertinent to the
good of the collective and the collective space without discussion at a meeting not exceeding
$150.00.

a)The Coordinating Committee shall notify the collective of such purchases on a
monthly basis and provide receipts for all purchases to the financial coordinator and to
collective members upon request.

b)Purchases shall directly benefit the collective and not be used for the personal gain any
member(s) of the Coordinating Committee.

c¢) Purchases made in this manner shall not exceed $200.00 per month.

2. Decisions regarding amounts larger than $150.00 shall be approved at a collective meeting.
3. Donations to be made by Pride must be approved at a collective meeting.



